
From: Redacted 

Sent: 7/10/2013 4:08:43 PM 
To: Janis, Megan Smith 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MSJ771216851); Dietz, 
Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); 'Maguire, William' 
(William.Maguire@cpuc.ea.gov) 

Cc: Redacted 
'Dawn Francis' (dfrancis@northstarconsultants.com); 'Liz Lemkul' 
(elemkul@northstarconsultants.com) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: ATR Audit Non-Disclosure / Confidentiality Agreement 

Good afternoon 

The CPIJC has directed that our contract agreements (Exhibit E) are sufficient to satisfy non­
disclosure/confidentiality issues (contract attached). We will not need additional agreements 
from the utility. 

Thank you, 

Redacted 
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